

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs Office of Technical Assistance and Technology 100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 Boston, MA 02114

Charles D. Baker GOVERNOR

Karyn E. Polito LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

Matthew A. Beaton SECRETARY

Richard A. Bizzozero DIRECTOR

Tel: (617) 626-1060 Fax: (617) 626-1095

http://www.mass.gov/eea/ota

To: Massachusetts Nanomaterial Users / Manufacturers / Distributors

From: Tiffany Skogstrom, Massachusetts Office of Technical Assistance (OTA)

Date: January 23, 2018

Re: Nanomaterial Survey

The <u>Massachusetts Office of Technical Assistance & Technology (OTA)</u> and the <u>Toxics Use</u> <u>Reduction Institute (TURI)</u> are conducting a short survey to develop a better understanding of the use of nanomaterials in Massachusetts. Nanotechnology is a growing and important industry sector in the Commonwealth. This information will be used to better inform and target program resources.

If your facility uses, manufactures, or distributes/sells nanomaterials, please complete this survey. All responses are voluntary and will remain confidential. Please complete the survey by no later than Friday, February 16, 2018.

Part 3 of this survey is optional and asks for voluntary information about nanomaterial quantities and emergency plans. If you choose to answer this section, it may be useful to have inventory information and emergency plans on hand. For more information contact Tiffany Skogstrom at tiffany.skogstrom@state.ma.us or 617-626-1086.

Thank you for your time and participation. Please access the survey at the link below:

https://umasslowell.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cO836sayokSXzNP